
 Busbridge Junior School 

Newsletter 

Summer Term Curriculum and Learning Information  
The Summer term curriculum and learning               
information sheets for each year group are now    
available on our school website. Please access the 
sheets in the ‘Pupils and Learning’ section under each 
year group. These will give you an insight into what the      
children will be learning this term, so please take the time to 
read them and ask your child about their learning this week.  
 

Staffing News 
After 17 years working as a senior lunchtime     
supervisor at our school, Julie Pilbeam is stepping 
down from this role to pursue other interests    
outside school. I would like to thank Julie for all 

her work in the playground at lunchtimes, and in the dining 
hall. We wish her all the very best for the future. This term we 
have welcomed back one of our Learning Support Assistants, 
Laura Edmends, who has  returned from her maternity leave. 
 

Literary Young Writers Competition 
Last Friday Francis Harrison from the Godalming and 
Woolsack Rotary Club came to our assembly to give 
certificates to all the children who took part in the 
Young Writers competition this year. All the entries 
were really well written but a special well done to 
Finlay Glaysher in 6E who was the winner in the heats. Finlay’s 
entry will now go on to be judged in the regional finals - good 
luck to Finlay.  
 

Online Safety  
The power point presentation from the online safety talk last 
term by Tim Barette is now available on the school website 
under ‘For Parents’ ‘Online Safety’. 
 

Year 5 Bikeability  
Well done to the year 5 children who successfully 
completed their Level 1 Bikeability training this 
week in the school playground. The children         
developed their cycling and safety skills through  
explanation, demonstration and practical exercises 

on their bicycles under the expert instruction from the Surrey 
Cycle Training instructors. The children who participated    
received certificates for their hard work in completing the 
course which they were presented with today in class. Thank 
you to the Surrey County Council Road Safety team for coming 
into school to deliver the Bikeability training. 

Summer half term assembly themes -  

Perseverance 
 

Dates for Your Diary  
 

May 2017 
Sat 6th  Godalming Schools Swimming 
  Gala 6.00pm - 8.30pm 
Mon 8th to  
Thurs 11th  SATs week for year 6 
Mon 15th to  
Thurs 18th Book Fair in school   
Sat 20th Friends of Busbridge Junior ‘Skool’ 
          disco for adults 7.45pm to 11.30pm 
Mon 22nd Year 5 Greek Rainbow Theatre 
  workshop  
  Year 6 Music Works bus  
  (details to follow) 
Tues 23rd Year 5 Music Works bus  
  (details to follow) 
 

Half term 29th May to 2nd June 2017 
June 
Mon 5th Golden Boot Challenge starts 
Thurs 8th  ‘Talents’ Fundraiser Sale in school 
  (details to follow) 
Fri 9th  Year 6 trip to Dapdune Wharf 
  (letter to follow) 
Tues 13th Year 3 Look Out Discovery trip
  (details to follow) 
Wed 14th  Phil the bag drop off 
Thurs 15th  Phil the Bag collection (morning) 
Thurs 15th Sports day:  
  AM - Upper school (years 5 & 6) 
  PM - Lower school (years 3 & 4) 
Fri 23rd Friends of Busbridge Junior BBQ 
  6.00pm-8.00pm (details to follow) 
Mon 26th Full Governing Body meeting 4pm 
Wed 28th Year 6 Leavers service at Guildford 
  Cathedral (details to follow) 
 

SUMMER TERM 2017 
18th April to 21st July 2017 

Half term 29th May to 2nd June 2017 
 

**Please note there are NO INSET days  
in the summer term ** 
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Book Fair - Monday 15th to Thursday 18th May 
The Travelling Books Fair will be held after school each day from Monday 15th to Thursday 18th May. 
The books will be sold outside on the decking or in the Learning Lab. Leaflets will be sent home with 
the children next week with information about the books on sale. Mrs Barker would very much              
appreciate two parents to help each day. If you are available and can help us please email the 
school office with your availability -  thank you. 
 

Friends of Busbridge Junior ‘Skool’ Disco - Saturday 20th May 7.45pm to 11.30pm 
The Friends of Busbridge ‘Skool’ disco takes place on Saturday 20th May in Busbridge village hall from 
6.45pm to 11.30pm. If anyone hasn’t got their ticket yet please email elinfradgley@gmail.com. 
 

Playground Lolly Sales 
The Year 6 parents are holding lolly sales after school on Friday 5th May, Friday 12th May and 
Friday 19th May. Any lolly sold will be 50p. Please note that all profits made will go towards the 
production of the Year 6 Leavers’ Yearbooks - please support them if you can. 
 

School Dinner Money  
Please can we remind you that it is Surrey County Council policy that school meals should be paid for                 
in advance. Please remember to top up your school dinner money regularly on Parentmail PMX - thank you. 
 

Bounce for Boaty 
‘Bounce for Boaty’ has so far raised £2000 which is brilliant. If you still have sponsor money to collect and hand 

in, please bring it into school as soon as possible in a named envelope/container. Fantastic news - the 
children will be able to play on the ‘Boaty’ playframe from Monday next week which they are all    
really looking forward to as I am sure you can imagine. 
 

Good luck to all our children who are taking part in the Godalming Schools swimming gala at  
Godalming Leisure Centre tomorrow evening - we look forward to hearing all about it on Monday. 

 
School Meals: 

The amount for the half term  
18th April to 26th May 2017 
 

(£2.20 per day, £11.00 per week)  

 

Year  3, 5 & 6: £61.60  

Year 4  :  £59.40 (taking into account Y4 Wisley trip)
  

We would like to remind you that it is Surrey County Coun-
cil policy that school meals should be paid for in  advance. 
Please remember to top up your account on Parentmail 
regularly.  
 

We prefer you to pay through ParentMail PMX but if you 
wish to pay for school meals by cheque these should be 
payable to “Surrey County Council”.  
  

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
Thank you for all the Active Kids vouchers you have     

collected so far. We really appreciate this as they are a 
very valuable way of ordering extra PE    

equipment. Sainsbury’s have now stopped 
giving them out but you can still donate them 

to school. We would like to collect as many 
as possible - please drop them into the 

 collection box in school reception by 9th June. 
Every voucher counts! - thank you. 

Busbridge Breakfast & After-school Care Club 

Mrs Jackie McPhail - 07432 304562 

Email: jmcphail@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

Times and costs: 

Breakfast Club from 7.50am - 8.45am @ £5  

After-school club half session 3.30-4.45pm @ £6.50 

After-school club full session 3.30-6.00pm @ £13 

Carolyn Holmes - Headteacher 


